
College of Liberal Arts & Sciences 2009





Best Wishes for the
Holiday Season

and the New Year

Paul D’Anieri, Dean
College of Liberal Arts & Sciences

University of Florida



Ustler Hall Sundial
The sundial at Ustler Hall stands on a brick pedestal and was 
a finishing touch to the Catherine A. and Mary E. Yardley 
Garden. A gift from Herb Yardley and his wife Catherine, both 
UF alumni, the garden was completed in 2006, transforming 
a space which was previously a parking lot into an elegant 
garden of native plants with bench seating, a large fountain, 
and a commemorative wall honoring many women associated 
with the university and the state. The Yardley Garden serves 
as a greenway to connect the recently renovated and restored 
Kathryn Chicone Ustler Hall to the heart of the historic 
University of Florida campus. This outdoor space is active with 
students and faculty studying, socializing, and even holding 
occasional class discussions.


